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King and Queen Electoral Board Meeting
July 13, 2021

The monthly Electoral Board was called to order by Armistead Ransone, Chairman at 8:35 a.m.
The Electoral Board meeting was held at the General Registrar’s office.  In attendance were
Armistead Ransone, Chairman; Melissa South, Vice Chairman; Diane Klausen, General
Registrar and Mary Ann Levere, Secretary.

Review of minutes from the May 11, 2021 meeting were reviewed and approved.

The Electoral Board Chairman, Secretary, General Registrar, and General Registrar’s Assistant
attended the virtual Department of Election Annual training on June 29, 2021. The Vice
Chairman will attend at a later date.

New Electronic Poll Books have arrived in the General Registrar office.  Training will be held on
Thursday, July 15, 2021.

The General Election will be held on Tuesday, November 2, 2021.  Absentee  voting will start
September 17, 2021.

L&A Testing of voting equipment will be held September 7th, 8th or 9th, 2021 pending
availability of room at the Courthouse complex.

The General Registrar reviewed some of the Department of Elections new laws and
regulations, effected July 1, 2021.

Next meeting will be held August 10, 2021, 8:30 a.m.

Meeting adjourned 9:01 a.m.

Mary Ann Levere,
Secretary


